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Next week is Mental Health 
Awareness Week we will be  
continuing to support our 
children and families in the 
best way that we can. In this 
edition, we will be  sharing 
some of the good work that 
is happening in school. 

Welcome to this term’s mental health and well-being newsletter. 

During the week, children 
will be having lessons on 
the importance of good 
physical and mental 
health by The Mental 
Health Foundation. 
Year 6 will be taking their 
SATS tests next week. 
This can be a stressful 
time for them, so please 
make sure they get 
enough sleep and time to 
relax and talk about how 
the tests are going. Last year, all children completed their 

Mental Health Champion Training.        
On Friday 17th May, the children will 
take part in an ‘Awaken the Mental 
Health   Champion Within’ live lesson. 

 

Remember to ask your children about 
what they have been learning at 
school! 



ON FRIDAY, WE WILL BE HOLDING A ‘WEAR IT GREEN DAY’ IN 
SUPPORT OF MENTAL HEALTH AWARENESS. CHILDREN CAN 
WEAR SOMETHING GREEN TO SCHOOL AND MAKE A DONATION 
WHICH WILL GO TO OUR MENTAL HEALTH PROVISION. 





Until next time, we are always here if you need us! 

Mr. A Neale-Crane (Assistant Head Teacher and Pastoral Care Lead) 

The Waiting Room is a great website for all kinds of     
services; from homelessness, to mental health and 
advice. 

https://the-waitingroom.org/  

Further Information ... 


